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Subject: Application no. DA2020/1756

I am sending you this email in protest against the proposed development on the corner of
Barrenjoey Road and Robertson Road Newport. 

This development is not in keeping with the local village. Already too many
unsympathetic buildings have gone up in Barrenjoey Road Newport and I feel we
are losing the seaside character of this once beautiful village. I am especially
dismayed at the plan to have a parking lot accessed from Robertson Road. 

Please rethink this madness and start planning developments for the local
people who live in and love this place.

Kerrie Bruce 
Newport 
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